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Heller Welcomes Legislation to Create Jobs for Veterans  

(Washington DC)  – Today U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) announced his support for bipartisan, job-creating legislation being considered in the Senate this week.  The much-needed legislation is focused on helping veterans, a segment of the population that struggles with disproportionate unemployment rates.  

“This legislation is an example of what can get done when Congress engages in a real bipartisan dialogue. Congress should continue to forego political stunts and craft bipartisan jobs legislation that will finally help the millions of people looking for work. These joint efforts are long overdue, but helping our nation’s veterans is a good place to start. The men and women of our Armed Forces have made significant sacrifices on our behalf. Our country must do all that we can to make sure they find employment,” said Senator Heller. 
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